
 

  

Memorandum 

To: Mayor and Town Council  

From: Lisa Snyder 

Date: 4/7/2022 

Re: Retirement of canine 

 

  
In 2015, the police department added Canine Ciro to its ranks.  The police department 
bought K-9, Gator, to replace K-9, Ciro.  
 
Officer Lee Stanley has expressed a sincere interest in ‘purchasing’ Ciro from the Town.   
In all past instances, the ‘sale’ has been conducted at the cost of $1. 
 
The Pineville PD officially designates Canine Ciro as ‘Surplus Property’ and sell the 
canine to its handler, Lee Stanley, who has expressed his desire to continue his care of 
his retired partner. 
 
 

 
  

 


